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This legislation gives our elected officials the help Oregonians with disabilities need 

to remove systemic barriers.  It is a shame that a person with a disability, who is 

working, pays taxes and contributes to their community is being penalized with the 

possibility of loss of vital health care.  This is just wrong on so many levels.  Put 

yourself in their position, how would you like that to work for you?   


